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Docket No. $0-454
Docket No. 50-455

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice president
opus West III
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, IL 60515 =

Dear Mr. Reed:

Thank you for Mr. T. K. Shustar's letter dated June 8, 1992, in
response to our May 1, 1992 letter identifying a fitness-for-duty
concern at the Byron Station (AMS RIII-92-A-0030).

In our letter, we requested that you determine if a contractor
supervisor was reported as being under the influence of alcohol,
and if so, if the provisions of your fitness-for-duty program
were followed.

Your response indicated that the concern was not substantiated.
This conclusion was based upon: (1) a telephene interview with
the health physics foreman who supposedly was advised of the
incident, but denied such an incident occurred; and (2) contacts
with the contractor foreman's Senior Product Manager, the
contractor's site manager, the contractor's backshift site
manager, the contractor's resident engineer and the field -

engineer. None of the personnel had any knowledge of the
identified contractor foreman being reported as under the
influence of alcohol.

We found your investigation to be sufficient to support your
conclusions and have no additional questions regarding this
matter. We request that you retain the supporting documentation
for your investigation of this issue for a minimum of one year
from the date of this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations,
a copy of this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document
Room.
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Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

gggg;g s);ttED BY CitAfttES l NORW

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Radiation Safety 1

and Safeguards

cc: M. Wallace, Vice President,
PWR Operations

T. Kovach, Nuclear
Licensing Manager

T. Schuster, Nuclear Licensing ,

Administrator
R. Pleniewicz, Station Manager
D. Brindle, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
oC/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, Byron

Braidwood, Zion
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
Diane Chavez, DAARE/ SAFE
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
Robert Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of Illinois Center
Robert M. Thompson, Administrator

Wisconsin Division of Emergency
Government

State Liaison Officer
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